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Attention All Providers:  Important Information 

Regarding Authorization Criteria Search Function 

When using the Authorization Criteria search function on the Provider Web Portal, results that return prior 

authorization (PA) requirements may generally be relied upon.  If the search criteria returns the message 

“There are no records found based on the search criteria entered,” it is important to verify that there are no 

PA requirements written in policy.  This search function is for your convenience, but it does not override 

policy.  Providers are encouraged to verify all PA requirements by referring to the Medicaid Services 

Manual (MSM) Chapter for your service type at dhcfp.nv.gov and the Billing Guide for your provider type 

at www.medicaid.nv.gov.  

http://dhcfp.nv.gov/
http://www.medicaid.nv.gov/

